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American Job Center to close Feb. 3 for maintenance work  
 

LĪHU‘E – The Office of Economic Development announces that the American Job Center will 

be closed on Friday, Feb. 3, for scheduled maintenance work. 

Located at the Līhu‘e Civic Center, 4444 Rice Street, Suite 306, the center will reopen on 

Monday, Feb. 6, at 8 a.m.  

Signs of the Feb. 3 closure have been posted at the center.  

For more information, please visit https://labor.hawaii.gov/wdc/american-job-centers/.  
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